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Dear Parents / Carers, 

As part of our preparation of students for their next steps Post-16 and beyond, we are 
offering the opportunity for Y11 students to attend a UCAS Discovery exhibition. All current 
Y11 students are invited, regardless of their current Post-16 intentions. 

This essential event is a unique opportunity to help students as they make decisions about 
their future. From higher education to apprenticeships to relatable brands, the UCAS 
exhibitions offer all the information, advice and guidance they need, in a successful proven 
format, at exactly the right time in their student journey.  

We are aware that some students may choose courses at Level 3 (A Level) that may not 
provide the smoothest transition on to a desired post-18 pathway and the opportunity to get 
inspired and confirm their choices now before enrolling onto their next steps will be 
beneficial to many. 

Transport to the NEC will be by coach and it is necessary to ask for a contribution of £11 to 
cover the transport cost; payable via Parent Pay. The coach will leave school at 9.30am and 
return at approximately 2.15pm; students may use the sixth form common room before and 
after if they are reliant on the school buses. Please ensure that you have made adequate 
arrangements to drop off / pick up your child at these times. 

In the event of totally unacceptable behaviour prior to the trip your child may not be allowed to 
take part and a refund will not be given. 

Please complete this consent form: https://forms.office.com/e/gipErG50t5  before 3pm on 
Thursday 28th March to request a place for your child on the trip and to confirm you agree to the 
terms of attendance.  

If oversubscribed, places will be issued to students who have applied to GASF first and then issued 
by ballot. When we confirm that your child has a place, you will be asked to pay the subsidised 
coach fee via ParentPay. 

If you have any questions, please contact me via hunt@guilsborough.northants.sch.uk  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Miss P Hunt 
Director of Careers 

Activity: UCAS Discovery exhibition 

Venue/Destination: NEC (Birmingham) 

Year group(s) trip open to: Year 11 

Date(s): Monday 24th June 2024 
Cost Per Student: £11 (Coach hire) 

Name of Trip Co-ordinator: Miss Hunt 

https://forms.office.com/e/gipErG50t5

